
	

	

	
	

April	2019	

	
	
Dear	Loomis	Chaffee	Parents,	
	
This	letter	is	of	interest	to	parents	whose	sons	or	daughters	may	attend	
Senior	Prom	on	Thursday,	May	23,	at	The	Riverview	in	Simsbury.	Our	schedule	includes	a	
photo	session	(parents	invited)	from	6:15	p.m.	until	7:00	p.m.	on	Grubbs	Quadrangle,	the	
ride	to	the	prom	at	7:15	p.m.	(all	students	must	ride	both	ways	with	us),	and	a	return	to	
campus	for	a	breakfast	by	12:15	a.m.	At	about	1:00	a.m.	boarders	will	return	to	their	dorms	
and	day	students	will	meet	their	rides.	After	the	students	leave	campus	for	their	prom,	
there	will	be	a	7:15	p.m.	reception	for	parents	at	the	Head	of	School’s	home.	
	
Day	parents	must	plan	to	pick	up	their	children	at	1:00	a.m.	as	we	do	not	want	students	
driving	at	that	hour.	We	recognize	that	this	is	a	significant	request	to	make	of	parents,	but	it	
is	in	support	of	students	enjoying	what	is	potentially	one	of	the	memorable	passages	of	
youth	without	the	dangers	that	often	follow	a	prom	ending	early.	We	do	not	allow	on-
campus	sleepovers	for	day	students	after	the	prom.		
	
There	are	classes	for	underclass	students	the	next	day,	with	a	delayed	opening.	Students	
must	attend	all	of	their	classes	on	Friday,	May	24;	absences	will	not	be	excused.	Parents	and	
students	should	consider	this	before	committing	to	attend	the	prom.	
	
We	are	confident	that	our	students	will	have	a	wonderful	evening	at	the	prom,	and	we	hope	
to	see	you	at	the	photo	session.	Please	let	us	know	if	you	have	any	questions.		
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Deans	of	Students	
Patricia	Sasser,	Class	of	2019	
Nick	Barker,	Class	of	2020	
Mike	Donegan,	Class	of	2021	
Jake	Leyden,	Class	of	2022	

	


